
28th Sunday in Ordinary Time October 13, 2024
Monday, October 14 No Mass
Tuesday, October 15 9:00 a.m. Stephen Edwards by Norm Edwards
Wednesday, October 16 9:30 a.m. Juliette Dacosta by her family

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 4:00 p.m. 
Chaplet of Divine Mercy prayed in common at 3:00 p.m. 

Thursday, October 17 9:00 a.m. Donald Derouin by Mary Conway
Friday, October 18 10:00 am Intentions of Karen Pecarskie

School Teaching Mass

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time October 20, 2024
Saturday, October 19 5:00 p.m. Rita & Romeo Clouthier and Agnes & Joseph Cashubec 

and deceased family members by Kelly & Maureen 
Clouthier

Sunday, October 20 9:00 a.m. Intentions of the parishioners of both parishes

Lay Ministry Saturday, October 19 Sunday, October 20
Lector Fred Duquette Eileen Harrie

Rosary 1/2 hour before Mass by Initiative
Sacrament of Penance:  30 minutes before Mass times

PLEASE REMEMBER THE SICK OF OUR PARISHES & FAMILIES:
Lillian Blank Adele Bozak Deacon Daniel Dauvin George Paul Dienesch
Wayne Etmanskie Megan Hazelton Willie Jeffrey Ray Lafleur
Geraldine Lacombe Edna Yutronkie Yantha Family

ANNOUNCEMENTS

St. Andrew’s Raffle Tickets:  Our annual raffle will be held on December 1st, 2024. Parishioners are 
asked to pick up their tickets at the back of the church. Please note that this year, the tickets will be 
$5.00 each. If you are able to sell more, please contact Irene Murray at 757-2511.

Knights of Columbus Meeting:  Wednesday, October 16th at 6:30 p.m. in the Rectory Meeting 
Room.

25  th   Anniversary Celebration  : Come and Celebrate the 25th Anniversary and the 4th year degree 
granting status of Our Lady Seat of Wisdom College on Saturday, October 19th, in Barry's Bay! 
Dinner, speaker and dancing. For more information and to register go 
to: https://www.seatofwisdom.ca/event/25th-anniversary-celebrations-presidents-ball-and-deans-
dinner/ If you can't attend and would like to donate to the college for this special occasion, go 
to: https://www.seatofwisdom.ca/support/

Turkey Bingo:  St. Andrew’s will once again hold a Turkey Bingo on Thursday, November 28th at 7:00 
p.m. in the parish hall. There has been a long break through Covid, with the last held in December 
2019. There will be turkeys for the 15 regular bingos and larger prices for the four special games. The 
Jackpot will be $500 to go. Additionally, we will hold a raffle table and 50/50 draw that participants can 
purchase. We are looking for donations of turkeys (we need 15 at a cost of approximately $30-40 
each); special prizes (one of 4 worth $100 or more); and prizes for the raffle table. We are also 
looking for volunteers for the canteen, prize table and the actual bingo. Please contact Kathy 
O’Connor at kakeoconnor@gmail.com or 613-625-2840 (evenings after 8 pm) to let her know what 
you can help out with. Thank you for your help to make this another successful event!

St. Andrew’s School Christmas Craft Fair:  Saturday, December 14th from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
in St. Andrew’s Church Hall. Vendor registration is now open. $20.00 per table. For more information, 
please contact the school at 613-757-3113. There are registration forms at the entrances to the 
church. Here is the link to register: https://forms.gle/CvdfacWtn4yTaZvQ6

St. Andrew’s, Killaloe
Rev. James Beanish, Parish Priest

141 Queen Street
PO Box 10, Killaloe, ON K0J 2A0

Office/Rectory: (613)757-2443
Email: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website:  standrewscatholic.com
A Joyous Welcome to Everyone Visiting our Parishes Today
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29th Sunday in Ordinary Time October 20, 2024
Saturday, October 19 7:30 p.m. Lorna Hudder by Edward & Anna Marie Dombroskie

Lector: Maureen Recoskie

ANNOUNCEMENTS

OLA Ticket Raffle:  If you have not already done so, please collect your tickets for the Annual Raffle 
on November 16th, 2024, from the back of the church. Ticket stubs and money can be returned 
directly to Maureen Recoskie. Thank you for our support.

OLA Fall Festival:  Congratulations to the parish community for the dedication, generosity and hard 
work involved in achieving a very successful Fall Festival on October 5th.  In a few short hours, we 
made just over $1,900.00.  Your contributions of delicious baking and soup offerings were a 
significant factor in providing a day that will be the topic of conversation for months to come.  Many 
thanks go out to the ladies who managed the kitchen and bake sale area for your hard work.

Our patrons were so appreciative of the tasty selection of soups, buns and desserts as well as the 
delightful baking available for sale just in time for Thanksgiving.  The children were also pleased with 
the activity centre and fish pond.

Thank you as well to the Crafters who had some amazing items for sale.  We hope you had a 
successful day.

Mass of Thanksgiving:  A Mass of Thanksgiving in honour of the Canonization of Saint Marie-Léonie 
Paradis will be offered by the Most Reverend Michael Brehl, C.Ss.R. at St. Columbkille Cathedral, 
Pembroke, on Monday, November 4 at 12:10 p.m., the 122nd anniversary of Saint Marie-Léonie 
Paradis’ visit to Pembroke. All are invited to attend. 

Vengeance at the Vestry:  One night only Dinner Theater in support of First Step Options on 
Saturday, November 9th at 6:00 p.m. Doors open at 5:30 p.m. at St. Luke’s Anglican Church, 307 
Julien Street, Pembroke. Silent Auction on site. $50/ticket. Contact First Step Options to check ticket 
availability. (firststepoptions@gmail.com)

Carlo’s Crew Youth Night is back! (A diocesan event)This is a free event for youth grade 7 to 12 
and ALL are welcome. The upcoming dates are Fridays - November 1st, January 17th, March 21st 
and May 2nd from 7 – 9 p.m. at St. James the Less Parish, Eganville. There will be games, social 
time, Eucharistic adoration, music, confession, and talks from a team of clergy and others. The four 
evenings will focus on Virtues and Vices with Bishop Michael Brehl as our speaker on 
November 1st. The waiver form must be signed either online or hard copies will be available at 
the event. One waiver will cover all 4 nights. Questions? Contact Yvette Bourque 
at yvettebourque@pembrokediocese.com. Come join us and bring a friend!

Renfrew County Right to Life Banquet:  There are still spaces available for the Banquet to be held 
at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish Hall in Pembroke on Thursday, October 17th. Meet & Greet at 5:00 
p.m., dinner at 6:00 p.m. You may pay at the door ($30) but it is necessary to call Barb Austen (613-
735-6265) as soon as possible so that the organizers can know exactly how many will attend.

Our Lady of the Angels, Brudenell
Rev. James Beanish, Parish Priest
P.O. Box 10, Killaloe, ON  K0J 2A0

Office/Rectory: (613) 757-2443 
E-mail: standrewsparishkillaloe@gmail.com

Website:  standrewscatholic.com

LAST WEEK‘S OFFERING & ATTENDANCE

St. Andrew’s: 49 envelopes $1,615; Loose $117; E-transfers $735; Insurance $60; 
Debt Relief $1,000 (65/90)

Our Lady of the Angels: 18 envelopes $330; loose $55 (60); Latin Mass $395(79)

Thank you for your Support!
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